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Planning Commission 

c/ o Mendocino County Dept of Planning and Building Services 

860 North Bush St 

Ukiah, Ca 95482 

 

Greg Niderost  

4001 Deerwood dr 

Ukiah, Ca 95482 

 

Re: Support for the Cannabis Prohibition Combining District at the upper Deerwood neighborhood 

 

 

Dear Planning Commission members, 

I own property within the boundaries of the Upper Deerwood Cannabis Prohibition Combining District 

and I support the creation of this district. 

My neighbors and myself appreciate the efforts made by the County of Mendocino and the involvement 

of Michael Baker International for the creation of the proposed changes to the code.  

I / we strongly urge you to recommend approval of the Deerwood Neighborhood CPCD to the Board of 

Supervisors 

 

 

Thank you,  

Greg and Darlene Niderost 

4001 Deerwood dr  

Ukiah 

Sent from my iPad 

 


